
 
 

25th April 2025 
EYFS Mobile Farm Visit 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are excited to let you know that we have booked a visit from Riggmoor Mobile Farm for our 
EYFS children on Monday 2nd June. 

 
The visit will include a range of animals for the children to meet, such as baby lambs, calves, 
rabbits, guinea pigs, alpacas, a pig, pygmy goats, miniature donkey and miniature ponies. 
(Please note, due to bird flu precautions, ducks and ducklings, hens and chicks will not be 
attending.) 

 
During the day, children will have the opportunity to bottle feed lambs, feed calves, and even try 
milking a model cow. Riggmoor will also offer an ice cream making session, with appropriate 
alternatives provided for any children with allergies. 
 
For this day we are going to have a picnic with the children on the field, please can you send 
your child with a packed lunch or a school packed lunch can be provided on request.  

 
To help cover the cost of this exciting experience, we kindly ask for a contribution of £5 per 
child. The payment can be made via the school payment app or in the school office.  

 
You can find more information about the mobile farm at: 
https://www.riggmoorreindeer.co.uk/services/dinky-mobile-farm  

 
We are really looking forward to this special day and know the children will thoroughly enjoy it! 

 
Thank you for your support. 

 
Kind regards, 

Miss Loggie & Mrs Jackson 

Miss Loggie and Mrs Jackson​
Reception Class Teachers  
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